

Newsletter

Pride, Passion, Achieving Together

Although not quite the end of term, this is the last newsletter of 2019. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support you have shown the school over this first term of the year. Without this, events such as the upcoming 'Carols around the tree' or the 'Save the Children' Christmas jumper day, would not be possible to organise. Such events also require the hard work and commitment of the staff of the school and I would like to personally thank them for all their efforts over the Autumn term. For those who celebrate Christmas, I would also like to wish you a very merry one and for those that do not, I hope that you and your families have a restful break. I look forward to seeing you all back here again for another exciting, fun filled term in 2020.



I would like to extend my huge congratulations to the Reception and KS1 pupils and staff who put together wonderful performances this week. The children were incredible, singing beautifully and delivering their well learned lines with volume and feeling. It was a great pleasure to watch and see the children enjoy the opportunities to perform on the stage. Thank you so much to those of you who were able to rearrange schedules in order to make it to the shows, these do not exist without an audience and we sincerely hope you enjoyed the performances as much as we did.

You should be very proud of your wonderful and talented children.

Tony Head Principal







Christmas Lunch

School Christmas lunch will be on Wednesday 18 December 2019. Please see the menu below:

Payment for years 3 – 6 should be made in advance, on-line via Scopay.

Mains

Roast Turkey
Roast vegetable & cranberry slice

On the side

Roast potatoes or mashed potatoes
Brussel sprouts, Roast parsnips and carrots.

For dessert

Crispy snow bar
Rudolph's carrot cake with ice frosting
Snowman ice cream

School Lunches 2020

Online payments

Once again can we remind you please that payment for school lunches must be paid for in advance. If your child is having lunch during the week then payment should be made on the Monday.



The cost for Spring term is £133.40. Next half term is £69.00 2nd half term is £64.40 Weekly £11.50.

A reminder that payment for lunches should be paid for on-line. If you do not have a code to be able to do this please ask at the office.





Dates / Activities

Date	Activity
Monday 16 December 2019	Year 5&6 end of term party. 1-3.30pm
Monday 16 December 2019	Present Room
Tuesday 17 December 2019	Present Room
Tuesday 17 December 2019	Year 2 Parents in for DT
Wednesday 18 December 2019	Christmas Lunch
Wednesday 18 December 2019	Carols around the tree and raffle draw for hampers.
Thursday 19 December 2019	Years R - 4 end of term party. 1-3.30pm
Thursday 19 December 2019	Last Day of Term
Friday 20 December 2019	Inset Day (children not in school)
Monday 6 January 2020	Children back to school
Tuesday 14 January 2020	4LR Parent Assembly
Wednesday 15 January 2020	Year R trip to Blue Reef
Tuesday 21 January 2020	3IW Parent Assembly
Wednesday 22 January 2020	Year 1 trip to Milestones
Thursday 23 January 2020	2B Parent Assembly
Tuesday 28 January 2020	4E Parent Assembly
Thursday 30 January 2020	1DM Parent Assembly